LEUKEMIA &
LYMPHOMA
SOCIETY"

fighting blood cancers

March 25, 2016

Sample Czar Inc
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Friends at Sample Czar Inc,

I'm proud to represent The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society in thanking you for your kind
and generous gift of $150 to advance our important mission. Your gift helps us act toward
saving the lives of friends, neighbors and loved ones. It’s likely we all know someone
dealing with blood cancer. Through your gift and the work it helps provide for, you are
making an impact on the lives of those you know and those you will never know. Those
lives will be longer, fuller, healthier because you care and because you acted on that care.

You helped LLS support more than 350 blood cancer research projects this year. You
helped us provide faster access to better therapies. You helped us provide assistance with
the financial burdens attendant to facing down cancer. You helped us provide accurate and
up-to-date information and education to patients, families and caregivers. You helped
provide for peer-to-peer support through LLS’s First Connection program and patient
support groups. You helped increase the survival rate of children with the most commonly
diagnosed leukemia from 3% to 90%! Thank you!

If you have any questions or would like additional information about The Leukemia &
Lymphoma Society and the services we offer please call us at (262).790.4701. You can also
obtain the most current information on the Society’s website, www.lls.org.

Thank you again, for your most generous support of the mission to cure blood cancers.

Warm pegards,

Mike Havlicek
Executive Director

The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society thanks you for your contribution and acknowledges that no goods or services were provided to you in
exchange for your gift. LLS is a 501 (¢ ) ( 3 ) organization, thus making your donation tax deductible. Please consider this letter your
receipt for tax purposes.

Wisconsin Chapter




P RO JEGCT HIV Health InfoLine 800.822.7422

INFORM 273 Ninth Street tel 415.558.8669  HELP-4-HEP 877.435.7443
San Francisco, CA 94103 fax 415.558.0684 www.projectinform.org
March 25, 2016

Sample Czar, Inc.

1850 Industial St, Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA

90021

Your Majesty,

Thank you for your gift of $25.00 to Project Inform. We are honored by your confidence in our
programs and services, and grateful for your support as we advance our lifesaving mission.

In 2015, Project Inform marks 30 years of advocacy and education to end the HIV/AIDS epidemic —
and nearly 10 years of work to end the hepatitis C epidemic, as well. We are extremely grateful to
have kept the agency financially strong, and for the tremendous reputation we enjoy for doing the most
strategic and effective work possible with power and integrity.

Project Inform’s work today involves guiding the search for an actual CURE for HIV, educating people
newly diagnosed with HIV about the importance of immediate treatment, educating HIV-negative
people about how PrEP (taking an anti-HIV medication daily) can prevent HIV infection, and
confronting the severe problems people with HIV and hepatitis C are experiencing in order to access
high cost medications. In Washington, D.C., Sacramento and San Francisco, Project Inform is helping
to lead strategic planning to use the HIV medications we helped create to “Get to Zero” — eliminating
HIV related deaths and new infections within the next 15 years. | am happy to say that this once
unimaginable goal is now entirely achievable!

The Board and staff of Project Inform take very seriously our responsibility to assure that our work
respects the investment made in us by our donors. Our duty to you and our continuing determination
to end the suffering caused by HIV and hepatitis C, assure the effectiveness of that work. Thank you
for making us one of the organizations you choose to support through your philanthropy.

If you should ever have any questions or comments about Project Inform, please call me at (415)
558.8669 Ext. 220 or email dvangorder@projectinform.org.

Forward,
RBING ra iy Thard T | and- . SRENT %

Dana Van Gorder
Executive Director

Project Inform is a tax-exempt charity under the IRS code section 501¢3, tax ID# 94-3052723

Please consider amplifying the impact of your donation with a matching gift from your employer. Many
workplaces offer this benefit, and it is usually quick and easy.




Desert
«\ ADS
Project

care :: prevention :: advocacy

March 27, 2016

Sample Czar Inc
1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your generous gift to Desert AIDS Project. With so many worthwhile causes,
we are grateful that you feel the important work that we do deserves your support.

Your contribution goes to provide primary medical and dental care; substance abuse and
mental health counseling; home health care, free and confidential HIV testing as well as
many other services Desert AIDS Project offers. You can be sure your gift is being used
wisely.

We couldn’t do what we do without the support and generosity of those like you, who
understand that the most effective way to deal with a global problem like HIV/AIDS is by
acting locally within one’s own community.

Again, please accept our thanks on behalf of those people living with HIV/AIDS whom
Desert AIDS Project serves. Your support makes a difference.

Sincerely,

Darrell L. Tucci
Chief Development Officer

Gift Amount: $25.00  Gift Date 3/21/2016 UNS

*In accordance with IRS regulations, goods or services have been provided in connection with this gift only if noted
above.

Fed. Tax ID# 33-0068583

1695 North Sunrise Way P.O. Box 2890 Palm Springs, CA 92263-2890
Telephone (760) 323-2118  Fax (760) 323-1299
www.desertaidsproject.org



AIDS RESOURCE CENTER OHIO 4400 N. High St., Suite 300 | Columbus, OH 43214 Ohio AIDS Coalition

Vision. Voice. Victory. arcohio.org ohiocidscodalition.org

March 30, 2016

Sample Czar
1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the staff, Board of Trustees and those served by the Ohio AIDS Codlition (OAC), a division
of AIDS Resource Center Ohio (ARC Ohio), please accept our sincere grafitude for your $25.00. Your
support is giving thousands of individuals living with HIV/AIDS and their loved ones hope for a brighter,
happier and healthier future.

Thanks in part o your generosity OAC is able to continue providing education, leadership training,
advocacy, and support for all persons affected by HIV/AIDS in Ohio.

With your help OAC:

* Provides education and leadership opportunities to over 1,700 people living with HIV/AIDS, their
loved ones, medical providers, local and state health department officials, social workers, mental
health professionals, and other persons affected by the epidemic.

e Advances consumer understanding of the standard of HIV care and increased ability to self-assess
their current level of care.

Develops consumer capacity to self-advocate for improved healthcare.
Strengthens Ohio’s community response to HIV/AIDS.

» Advocates for adequate resources to meet the health-related needs of people living with HIV/AIDS
and for evidence-based activities o prevent new infections and for amendment to laws
criminalizing HIV as a status
Opposes discriminatory practices by marketplace insurance plans.

* Works to encourage increased HIV testing and prevention efforts by managed care plans.

Our purpose is to cultivate and amplify the voices of people living with HIV/AIDS in Ohio in order to
empower, educate, advocate and strengthen Ohio's response to HIV. Thanks to supporters like you, we
are making a differencel

Sincerely,
William J. Hardy Patrick Beaftty
President/CEO ARC Ohio Legal Counsel,

Chief Public Policy & Government Affairs Officer
& Director Ohio AIDS Coalition

B LEADER
| LGBY HEALTHCARE
20 EQUALITY




Dec. 31,2015

Greg McDougal — President
P O Box 1756
Mt. Juliet, Tn. 37121
(615) 668-3908

Contribution Statement
DOUGLAS LOWELL
PO BOX 36156
LOS ANGELES, CA 90036
PAYPAL 10/8/15 $100.00

Thank You for your contribution!
Other than intangible religious benefits, no goods or services were received by the donor unless
specifically stated herein.
As donor, you are encouraged to seek the services of an accountant or other knowledgeable tax
professional with regard to your specific situation.
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February 18, 2016

527

Sample Czar

1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263

L YT LR L L R YL L R B R T U

Thank you! We have received your gift of $200.00 on 11/17/2015 to support the life-changing work of The Salvation
Army. Your support this holiday season helps The Salvation Army bring meals to the hungry, provide shelter, enrich
children’s lives, combat substance abuse, and offer hope through counseling and spiritual services. Your kindness has
%iven them a reason to celebrate — and given me one more chance to say “Thank you!” We could not do this without
the continuing generosity of faithful donors like you.

If you can, please continue your support today with another compassionate gift. The needs in our community are
great. And you have my word that every dollar you give will be stretched to do the most good possible.

YOU help us to continue to do the most good in our community. If you are interested in learning more about our
services, or would like to visit any of our facilities please contact us at 562-264-3619.

May God bless you as you continue to bless others.

-

Major K%zle Smith
Corps Officer

Your gift to The Salvation Army will be used now and throughout the year to support Salvation Army services in our
community. Thank you!

The Salvation Army is a charitable organization under Internal Revenue Code Section
501(c)(3) and has provided no goods or services to you in consideration of this contribution.
Please save this tax receipt for your records.

THANK YOU

WSl 02/17/16 A##ACK WS1086DACKID WS1DM0OO01l 527 CDS3WB511CZ

: . : Sample Czar
I will f:untlnue to ﬁuppon The Salvation Army. S 1850 Industrial St Apt 514
Here is my next gift of $ ; MOST GOOD Los Angeles, CA 90021-1263
| am interested in knowing more about:

I:l The Salvation Army services in my community.

|:| Gifts that pay income for life.

|:| Making a gift to The Salvation Army in my will. The S_alvation Army

[] A visit to a Salvation Army facility. Bgngggnsgé%ﬁissmg Center

For any of the above, please call or email me at: Los Angeles, CA 90086

( ) oL UL U TR TU LR LT DT T [ L T TR 1R

email:

|_ 991,007k0283721LZAZHPAOOOOOOALDHAY




October 23, 2015

Suzanne Prichard
1850 Industrial St.
CAPUCHIN Apt 514

SOUP Los Angeles, CA 90021
KITCHEN

of St Joseph of the Capuchin Order D e Elr Friend s

Thank you for your recent donation of $100.00. Your support helps us continue the
; services and programs of the Capuchin Soup Kitchen, which touch the lives of literally
Detroit hundreds of people each day. We are grateful.

Michigan

1820 Mt. Elliott Street

Sumuier has turned to fall, with-atl- the changes that brings. Guests-are beginning to ask
for sweaters and jackets instead of T-shirts and shorts. In late August we distributed

tel (313) 579-2100 school supplies to dozens of children. The harvest of late-summer and fall crops

fax (313) 571-1822 continues in our Earthworks gardens—tomatoes, squash, potatoes. Electric bills spiked
by high demand for air conditioning will soon be replaced by gas bills inflated by the
need for heat.

48207-3485

~ Our usual programs and services continue, regardless of the weather conditions outside.
' Hundreds of people eat in our two kitchen/dining rooms each day. Dozens and dozens
attend the twice-weekly “Spirituality of the Twelve Steps” sessions held at both the
Meldrum and Conner locations. Many are assisted at the legal clinics held every two

M Lt weeks, and still others participate in the monthly eye care clinics sponsored by Henry
Meldrum Kitcher - 1264 Meldrum Ford Optomize.

Conner Kitchen - 4390 Conner

Service Center - 6333 Medbury

All of these things are made possible by your financial assistance. We are most

on House - 8311 E. Jefferson

On the Rise Bakery - 6110 McClellan appreciative.
Website: :
www.cskdetroit.org Sll]CGIGIYa
Oy Sl e
B
Jerry Smith, ofm cap

Executive Director

Your gift of $100.00, recorded on 10/19/2015, is tax deductible as allowable by law. No goods or services were
provided in exchange for your gift.
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SAVE ONE LIFE

Board of Directors

Laureen A. Kelley
President

LA Kelley Communications
President/Founder

Ujjwal Bhattarai
SEO Manager
Brady Corporation
Chairman

Eric Hill

Co-Founder and Vice President
BioRx, a Diplomat Company
Treasurer

Chris Bombardier
Colorado Client Advocate
Reliance Factor of America
Secretary

Mohammed Hoque
Field Care Coordinator
Cottrill’s Pharmacy

Michael Kenny
Partner

Hybrid Healthcare
Communications

Milton Kerstein, Esq.
Kerstein, Coren & Lichtenstein
LLP

David Kyne
Founder and CEO
KYNE

Thomas Moran
President
Access Therapeutics

Daniel Stellar

Sr. Director of Sustainability
Programs

Ctr. for ReSource Conservation

Carl Trenz
Product Manager, Coagulation
Octapharma

" Martha Hopewell
Executive Director

March 8, 2016

Doug Lowell

President

Sample Czar, Inc.

1850 Industrial Street, Suite 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Mr. Lowell:

Thank you so much for being a fan of Wheels for the World and generously
donating $100 to help Barry Haarde and Save One Life support needy hemophilic
families in developing countries.

We are so delighted that Barry is continuing his tradition of riding for Save One
Life. This time he’ll bike the most miles of any trip thus far, starting just north of
Seattle WA and pedaling his way through to Jacksonville, FL. His goal: 5,000
miles to raise $40,000 for our mission. We’ll be cheering him on the whole way!

Once again, thank you for your gift.

DU)WW | |

Martha Hopewell
Executive Director

Sincerely,

g

Save One Life tax ID: 04-3560420
No goods or services were exchanged for this donation.

Save One Life, Inc. » 65 Central Street » Georgetown, MA 01833 USA
1.978.352.7652 = contact@SaveOneLife.net » www SaveOneLife.net
Save One Life is a registered 501{c)(3) organization.



Hepatitis Foundation International

March 31, 2016

Sample Czar Inc.
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Sir:

On behalf of the Hepatitis Foundation International (HFI) thank you, thank you thank you!
Your donation of $100.00 was thoughtful and will go a long way to help us continue to fight
for the more than 5 million individuals, patients and families we serve each year. It is good
to know HFI's hard work does not go unrecognized.

Words cannot express our sincerest appreciation for your generous support of our efforts to
win the battle against hepatitis. HFI receive calls to the hotline daily from individuals,
patients’ and their caregivers across the U.S. who are being denied accéss to care and
treatment. For example *”Jennifer” (*patient names have been changed to protect identity)
from Texas called the hotline and talked to me from her bedroom closet. She was afraid that
her family would find out she had been recently diagnosed with hepatitis C and she did not
want to be ostracized. We helped Jennifer connect to care in her state and she is on the road
to treatment. *”Peter” called just to say thank you for all of HFT’s work for “people like me.”
*Peter from Florida says, “I have had HCV for nearly 20 years and I tried the older
treatments and nearly went blind. The call to your hotline helped me find a doctor that knew
what he was doing and today I am free from this disease.”

Together we have touched hundreds of thousands of lives providing hope and encouragement
for a healthier future. Our efforts not only reach those patients and families suffering in
silence, but we impact future generations as well. On their behalf, I thank you for your
compassion and generous support as we work on all fronts---direct patient services, research,
education and policy on behalf of our family and friends.

I look forward to hearing from you (301) 565-9410 or by email
Ifcameron@hepatitisfoundation.org. Thank you again for your continued support!

: uller Cameron
President & CEO

8121 Georgia Avenue| Suite 350 | Silver Spring, MD 20910, USA| 301.565.9410] www.HepatitisFoundation.org




Headquarters

Raul Yzaguirre Building

1126 16th Street NW, Suite 600
Washington, DC 20036-4845

NATIONAL COUNGCIL OF LA RAZA
TEL 202.785.1670

Fax 202.776.1792

Aprl]_ 11; 2016 www.nclr.org

Joel Alcarez

c/o Douglas Lowell
Sample Czar

1850 Industrial St Ste 514
Los Angeles, CA 90021

Dear Mr. Alcarez:

The best way to express our gratitude for your gift is to welcome you to the NCLR familia.
iBienvenidos! Our family is made of people who care about each other and who help out when
times are tough. We appreciate your support!”

I wish to thank you for your gracious donation of $200 on 4/11/2016 to the National Council of
La Raza (NCLR), the largest national Hispanic civil rights and advocacy organization in the
United States. Our work would not be possible without the generosity of individuals like you.

We are putting your contribution to good use. With your support, we are fighting against anti-
immigrant sentiment, high rates of unemployment, and lack of access to quality health care and
education for Latino families.

We want to thank you for your support by updating you from time to time on our progress.
Should you prefer not to hear about our work, please let us know. If you have any questions
regarding your gift, please feel free to contact Ivelisse Fairchild, Vice President of Resource
Development at 202-776-1575 or ifairchild @nclr.org. Again, thank you so much for your
investment in NCLR. We look forward to continuing the movement to strengthen America
together.

Sincerely,

Gt Mgt

Janet Murguia
President and CEO

P.S.: Please retain this receipt for your records and consult your tax advisor on how these

- contributions will affect your tax deductions. NCLR is a 501(c)(3) organization with Federal Tax
ID 86-0212873. In accordance to IRS standards, no goods or services where received in
exchange for this gift.

Regional Offices: Chicago, lllinois - Los Angeles, California
Miami, Florida = New York, New York =+ Phoenix, Arizona + San Antonio, Texas




National
Multiple Sclerosis
Society

New Jersey

Metro

Chapter

April 22, 2016
Sample Czar, Inc
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

On behalf of the National Multiple Sclerosis S{ﬁéier)-f; Néw]erse}-’ Metro Chapter, thank you for your gift of
$200.00 to help fulfill our shared promise to end multiple sclerosis.

In Bergen, Essex, Hudson, Hunterdon, Mercer, Middlesex, Monmouth, Morris, Ocean, Passaic, Somerset,
Sussex, Union and Warren counties, your donation enables the National MS Society to help 10,000
individuals and families affected by MS overcome the daily challenges of this unpredictable and lifelong
disease. You are helping people with MS live independently, gain access to information, navigate
community resources, build bonds with others affected by MS, and find financial resoutces during times of
need.

Your support, combined with many others, makes the Society the largest private funder of MS research in
the world. In turn, the Society’s leadership fosters critical research that has led to the development of
numerous disease-modifying treatments and symptom management therapies. Momentum in MS research
has never been greater. The goal is simple: stop disease progression, restore lost function, and end MS
forever.

Please accept our heartfelt appreciation for your partnership with the National MS Society, and for moving
us closer to our vision of a wotld free of multiple sclerosis.

With warm appreciation,

AIW pol

Lisa Gallipoli
President

The full amount of your gift is deductible for federal income tax: prposes to the extent required by law; no goods or services were provided.

1480 US Highway North Woodbridge Nj 07095 tel +1 800 344 4867 fax+1 732 855 6984 www.nationalMSsociety.org/nim




National
Muiltiple Sclerosis
Society

Michigan Chapter

April 13,2016

Douglas Lowell

Sample Czar Inc.

PO Box 36156

Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Douglas,

The National MS Society, Michigan Chapter Board of Trustees joins me in thanking you for your donation
in support of Helping Create a World Free of MS. Through your generous gift of $500.00, the Society is
able to continue its relentless mission to seek a cure, and address the challenges of everyone affected by
MS. Your donation is helping fund the Society’s annual commitment of over $50 million dedicated to 380
research projects around the world. In addition, the Michigan Chapter provides educational programs,
services, and financial assistance to help improve the lives of more than 18,000 people living with MS in
our state.

Thank you again for your important contribution! We truly appreciate your confidence, and pledge to use
these dollars to the fullest in support of our mission - to create a world free of multiple sclerosis.

Sincerely,

Elana Sullivan
President

This acknowledgement of your contribution has been printed in black and white so that more of your donation can be used where it is needed most.
Your donation is fully tax deductible, as no goods or services were received in exchange for your gift. Please retain this letter as your receipt.

¥, ?rg/mig

21311 Civic Center Drive Southfield Michigan 480763911 tel 1 800 344 4867 fax +1248 3500029 wwiw.nationaliSs




1605 Peachtree Street NE
D Atlanta, GA 30309-2433

main: 404.870.7700
At]_anta fax: 404.870.7719
www.aidatlanta.org

April 21, 2016

Sample Czar Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Friends at Sample Czar:

I am writing to express my gratitude for your support of AID Atlanta with your FACP gift per Dwayne
Hickman of $200.00 on April 8, 2016. Generous gifts from donors like you provide the financial support
needed to continue our mission.

Laser focused on our community needs, AID Atlanta is committed to engaging those most disparately
impacted by HIV by supporting their quest to conquer the stigma and barriers that hinder people from
thriving with HIV. Only 73 percent of the people’in the Atlanta metro area who have HIV know it,
because not enough people are getting tested for the virus due to the continuing stigma around
HIV/AIDS in our communities. (The national average is 87%) We continue to work to find people who
are HIV+ but unaware of their status, and linking them to medical and social supportive care regardless
of their ability to pay. Our prevention efforts, focus on utilizing PrEP education and treatment,
prevention and behavioral interventions, and educational programs. We are ensuring access to
affordable health care and wrap around services.

Georgia ranks second among U.S. states in the rate of new HIV diagnoses, behind Louisiana, and Atlanta
ranks fifth among metropolitan areas with populations of 500,000 or more. The metro-Atlanta region
accounts for more than 60% of HIV cases in Georgia. In 2012 there were 39,102 Georgians living with
HIV or AIDS.

We achieved significant milestones in 2015 and with your partnership and investment we intend to
continue increasing our efforts to empower people to live their best lives.

* Provide testing for 13,000 people with counseling and linkage to care for positive results
Increase our patients in primary care to 1,500

Provide an additional 250 clients housing assistance

Provide access to HIV medications for 500 patients that would otherwise have no means

® o e

We hope you share our enthusiasm for expanding our capacity and hope that you will continue to
partner with us as we look forward to aggressively pursuing these initatives.

Sincerely,

A/W& W Mgfm}wﬁf

~ Nicole Roebuck, MSW
Executive Director

No goods or services were provided, in whole or in part, in exchange for this donation.

Leading the community’s effort against HIV/AIDS



@ Fistula Foundation

v 1922 The Alameda, Suite 302

FISTULA San Jose, CA 95126-1430
408 -249-9596

FOUNDATION fistulafoundation.org

May 9, 2016

Sample Czar, Inc.
PO Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036

Dear Sample Czar, Inc.,

Thank you so very much for your tribute gift of $100.00 to Fistula Foundation in honor of Tom
Holle. I appreciate your generosity and the kindness and concern that so obviously motivate it.

The one million women whose lives are devastated by obstetric fistula do not often get a voice in
our media. With your help we are able to bring light to the issue and hope to the women. With
your support, everyday our partners are changing lives. Women from Angola, like Flavia,
developed an obstetric fistula at the young age of 17 until her father brought her to our partner,
Evangelical Medical Center of Lubango, where she had a successful repair surgery. She is now
dry again and full of hope for the future.

I look forward to keeping you updated throughout the year on our work to treat women with
fistula. In the meantime, I hope you’ll keep in touch on Facebook, Twitter or by contacting us if
you ever have any questions about our work.

Together, we can make a world of difference by transforming lives of women in need. On behalf
of the entire team at Fistula Foundation, thank you for your support.

Gratefully, %G_Uf M s
W Tans '{'\www\f») WS {

Kate L. Grant, CEO

Please note: This letter serves as your tax receipt. As no goods or services were provided in exchange for
your gift, it is fully tax deductible. We are a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization and our EIN/federal tax
identification number is 77-0547201.




10001751
THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS

MDAnderson
Center

Making Cancer History®

April 12, 2016

Sample Crzar Inc.
P.O. Box 36156
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156

Dear Friends,

On behalf of The University of Texas MD Anderson Cancer Center, thank you again for your generous gift of $200.00
dated March 7, 2016. We welcome you as a valued partner in our mission to end cancer through compassionate patient care,
pioneering research, innovative prevention and vital education.

To express our gratitude and to expand our partnership, we’ve enclosed several pieces of information, including a
Donor Bill of Rights that ensures your gift will be used for the purposes you intend. There’s also information on how you can
double the amount of your gift by checking with your employer about a matching gift offering.

Also enclosed is our Anderson Annual Fund Partners brochure, which shows the benefits of contributing at various levels.
And most important, we include an insert with MD Anderson phone numbers in case you, a family member or a friend needs to
contact us.

To help us learn how we can assist you, please complete and return the reply slip below in the envelope provided. If you
prefer to receive your Annual Fund program communications by email, please see the benefits listed on the back of the reply slip.

Thank you again for your thoughtful contribution to the MD Anderson Annual Fund program. Your generosity is helping
make an important difference in the fight against cancer because you are now in a partnership that’s truly Making Cancer History®.

Sincerely,
@éﬁmaﬂf

Ronald A. DePinho, M.D., President

P.S. If you'd like to make an additional contribution, it will be deeply appreciated.

CARING * INTEGRITY * DISCOVERY
Post Office Box 4464 Houston, Texas 77210-4464 « (7] 3) 792 3450 « www. mdandcrmn org/gifts

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

MD Anderson and You MDAﬁderson

If you would like more information, please check the appropriate Center

boxes below and return this slip in the envelope provided. Malsuesen Fusory!

[] Cancer Prevention and Screening 2

[ Memorial Gifts How can we help YOous
. O Volunteer Opportunities Please see other side to sign up for email communications.

[ Planned Gifts

" O Childrer’s Art Project Please tell us the following so we can help target your future interest:

1. Are you a cancer survivor? Y / N
2. Has cancer ever touched a friend or family member? Y / N
3. If so, what type of cancer?

=

Sarnpl;e\ Crzar Inc.
P.O. Box 36156 How you can help:
Los Angeles, CA 90036-0156 O If youd like to make an additional contribution, it will be deeply

appreciated and will help us save lives: §

0o0oo&954a42A0000000002016990000000000048



